
Sun Jun 12, 2022

06:00 ESCAPE TO THE CHATEAU Captioned Repeat WS G

It's harvest time at the chateau. But there's still time for family wheelbarrow races, to give the basement a swish 
makeover, and to convert the old piggery into a chicken coop.

07:00 GETAWAY Captioned Repeat WS PG

Scenic - Black Sea #1 

This week on Getaway special guest Kate Ceberano heads to Eastern Europe for a cruise along the Danube 
through Hungary, Croatia and Serbia. 

07:30 OUTBACK & UNDER Captioned Repeat WS PG

Byron Bay - Part 2 

Hailey Winslow, Sadie Groodle and the team wrap up their Australian adventure in New South Wales, skydiving 
over the eastern-most point of the continent, galloping on horseback through the river, scuba diving with some of the 
biggest underwater creatures on earth and taking a look back at the adventure of a lifetime.

08:00 RESTORED Repeat WS G

1927 English Cottage 

A young family purchases a 1920s English cottage in Redlands, Calif., as their forever home; however, there is 
something funky with the living room, and they can't figure out what; Brett solves the mystery, removing all the 
1970s additions.

09:00 ATTIC GOLD Repeat WS G

Rockin' Riches 

A big attic means a big mess, but an even bigger opportunity to make money. This attic has 95 years worth of 
antiques and collectibles for the Junk Junk Baby crew to dig through.

09:30 FLEA MARKET FLIP Repeat WS G

A Hair-Raising Flip 

High school art teachers Denise and Katie take on married flippers Kelly and Stephen at the Elephant's Trunk Flea 
Market in New Milford, Connecticut. They each have $500 and one hour to find items from their Flip List.

10:00 BARNWOOD BUILDERS Repeat WS G

Barnwood Cottage 

The guys turn a new storage shed into an 1800s log cabin, then drive it to Round Top, Texas; Mark gets a lesson 
from a local silversmith; the team visits historic structures built around the state by 19th-century pioneers.

11:00 HOUSE HUNTERS OFF THE GRID Repeat WS G

Goodbye City Life 

A couple seek the simple life in Haida Gwaii, B.C.

11:30 HOUSE HUNTERS OFF THE GRID Repeat WS G

Let Me See Bhutan 

Potential buyers looking to move to unique locales are followed in this series, which premieres with a couple 
searching for a child-friendly home in Bhutan.

12:00 MAINE CABIN MASTERS Repeat WS PG

A Changing of the Guard's Camp 

A couple recently inherited the cabin where he spent summers in Vassalboro, ME, and it needs major repairs. In a 
show first, the team must tear down the entire structure to the foundation and recreate a dream cabin to 
accommodate the entire family.
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Sun Jun 12, 2022

13:00 WORST TO FIRST Captioned Repeat WS G

Darlene & Scott 

Darlene and Scott, along with their two young daughters, love living in an outdoor paradise surrounded by 
mountains. But Mickey and Sebastian must scale huge heights to give this family a home that embraces the 
outdoors as much as they do. 

14:00 GREAT AUSTRALIAN DETOUR Captioned Repeat WS G

Andrew Daddo recaps the best drives, adventures and experiences over the last 8 weeks. From the pristine driving 
joy of Tasmania, fishing the Snowys, riding the Victorian Alps, rafting the King, to red dirt and ancient stories of the 
outback.

14:30 MEDITERRANEAN LIFE Repeat WS G

The French Riviera Dream 

Leaving behind their perfect life in Colorado, Mike, April and their three kids are moving to the beautiful Cote d'Azur. 
Eager to experience French culture and hit the beach on the French Riviera every day, they're looking for a house 
that makes their dream a reality.

15:00 MEDITERRANEAN LIFE Repeat WS G

Unplugging in Costa Tropical 

Holly, Jason and their son, Bodhi, are swapping their hectic life in San Francisco for a slower pace in sunny Spain. 
They hope to find a house that's close to Bodhi's school where they can enjoy the Spanish lifestyle and make his 
dream of having a pool come true. Holly and Jason will have to decide what they're willing to compromise on in 
order to find a home that fits their family.

15:30 BARNWOOD BUILDERS Repeat WS G

Barnwood Cottage 

The guys turn a new storage shed into an 1800s log cabin, then drive it to Round Top, Texas; Mark gets a lesson 
from a local silversmith; the team visits historic structures built around the state by 19th-century pioneers.

16:30 ESCAPE TO THE CHATEAU Captioned Repeat WS G

It's harvest time at the chateau. But there's still time for family wheelbarrow races, to give the basement a swish 
makeover, and to convert the old piggery into a chicken coop.

17:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Newlyweds Go Tiny in Spanaway, WA 

Ready to free themselves from the mortgage and upkeep of their 1,700-square-foot home, newlyweds are going tiny 
in Spanaway, Wash.; they agree that they need a large kitchen where she can start her catering business.
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Sun Jun 12, 2022

18:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Business Owner Goes Tiny 

Newly self-employed Fefe is transitioning to the simple beach life and going tiny in the coastal town of Shallotte, N.C.

18:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Negotiating in Norwich 

Robbie and Lindsay decide to move their two small children from Portland, Ore., to Norwich, England, to expand his 
computer consulting business.

19:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Taking a Sabbatical in Valencia, Spain 

After selling the family business, Montana residents Amy and Josh decide to take a sabbatical with their daughter to 
Valencia, Spain; Amy wants to soak up the culture and enjoy family time, but Josh wants to live in a sleek and 
modern flat.

19:30 GOOD BONES Repeat WS PG

A Stately Home Full of Slithering Surprises 

Karen and Mina team up with their friend Josh on a high-stakes property in Fountain Square, but they find it is 
infested with snakes.

20:30 FLIP OR FLOP Repeat WS G

Frankenstein Flip 

Tarek and Christina buy a large home in Anaheim California with some strange additions that could end up costing 
them thousands of dollars and sacrificing square footage. 

21:30 ZOMBIE HOUSE FLIPPING WS PG

Florene 

The team gets excited when they find a "granny home". A house that hasn't been updated in a long time, but has 
good bones and shouldn't take much work to flip. They snatch it up to do a streamlined, one-month reno.

22:30 TRIPLE DIGIT FLIP WS G

World Famous vs. Worlds Worst 

It's time to choose between two houses that couldn't be more different. Do they go with an outdated, mid-century 
eyesore designed by Jamil's favorite architect?

23:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Business Owner Goes Tiny 

Newly self-employed Fefe is transitioning to the simple beach life and going tiny in the coastal town of Shallotte, N.C.

00:00 THE REAL HOUSEWIVES OF NEW YORK WS M

If You Can't Take The Heat, Get Out Of The Russian Bath House 

Stressed out by the tension between the group, Leah arranges a spa day at a Russian bath house; Dorinda and 
Tinsley call a truce, while Ramona confronts Dorinda about her anger issues.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Sexual References
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Sun Jun 12, 2022

01:00 MILLION DOLLAR MATCHMAKER WS M

Crazy Kelly & The Desperate Housewife  

Two Real Housewives check into the Millionaire's Club; New York's "Crazy" Kelly Bensimon must overcome her bad 
reputation; Atlanta's Claudia Jordan, a liar magnet, exposes a shocking secret.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Sexual References

02:00 MILLION DOLLAR LISTING NY Repeat WS M

Ruffled Heathers 

Fredrik has a run-in with L.A. agent Heather Altman at his open house; Ryan markets a beautiful Park Avenue 
apartment to mysterious buyers from a secret government; Steve realizes decisions at home are easier to make 
than decisions with developers.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Sexual References

03:00 WORST TO FIRST Captioned Repeat WS G

Darlene & Scott 

Darlene and Scott, along with their two young daughters, love living in an outdoor paradise surrounded by 
mountains. But Mickey and Sebastian must scale huge heights to give this family a home that embraces the 
outdoors as much as they do. 

04:00 TRIPLE DIGIT FLIP Repeat WS G

World Famous vs. Worlds Worst 

It's time to choose between two houses that couldn't be more different. Do they go with an outdated, mid-century 
eyesore designed by Jamil's favorite architect?

05:00 MAINE CABIN MASTERS Repeat WS PG

A Changing of the Guard's Camp 

A couple recently inherited the cabin where he spent summers in Vassalboro, ME, and it needs major repairs. In a 
show first, the team must tear down the entire structure to the foundation and recreate a dream cabin to 
accommodate the entire family.
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Mon Jun 13, 2022

06:00 ZOMBIE HOUSE FLIPPING Repeat WS PG

Florene 

The team gets excited when they find a "granny home". A house that hasn't been updated in a long time, but has 
good bones and shouldn't take much work to flip. They snatch it up to do a streamlined, one-month reno.

07:00 BARNWOOD BUILDERS Repeat WS G

Barnwood Cottage 

The guys turn a new storage shed into an 1800s log cabin, then drive it to Round Top, Texas; Mark gets a lesson 
from a local silversmith; the team visits historic structures built around the state by 19th-century pioneers.

08:00 GOOD BONES Repeat WS PG

A Stately Home Full of Slithering Surprises 

Karen and Mina team up with their friend Josh on a high-stakes property in Fountain Square, but they find it is 
infested with snakes.

09:00 FLIP OR FLOP Repeat WS G

Frankenstein Flip 

Tarek and Christina buy a large home in Anaheim California with some strange additions that could end up costing 
them thousands of dollars and sacrificing square footage. 

09:30 FLIP OR FLOP Repeat WS G

Hillside Horror 

Tarek and Christina get a lead on a property in the upscale neighbourhood of Palos Verdes California. The house 
may be small but because of the area it could sell for over 1 million.

10:00 FLIPPING VIRGINS Repeat WS PG

Sister Flip 

Sisters are eager to make it in Atlanta's flipping market, but would rather pay contractors to do the dirty work.

11:00 POSTCARDS Captioned WS PG

The team revisit some of their favourite stories from this season. Todd heads up to Bendigo, Shane shows us some 
of the best food in Essendon, Kris takes us to the beautiful Otways and the Boys from Travel Guides explore the 
CBD.

11:30 GETAWAY Captioned Repeat WS PG

Scenic - Black Sea #1 

This week on Getaway special guest Kate Ceberano heads to Eastern Europe for a cruise along the Danube 
through Hungary, Croatia and Serbia. 

12:00 TRIPLE DIGIT FLIP Repeat WS G

World Famous vs. Worlds Worst 

It's time to choose between two houses that couldn't be more different. Do they go with an outdated, mid-century 
eyesore designed by Jamil's favorite architect?

13:00 FLIP OR FLOP Repeat WS G

Frankenstein Flip 

Tarek and Christina buy a large home in Anaheim California with some strange additions that could end up costing 
them thousands of dollars and sacrificing square footage. 
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Mon Jun 13, 2022

13:30 FLIP OR FLOP Repeat WS G

Hillside Horror 

Tarek and Christina get a lead on a property in the upscale neighbourhood of Palos Verdes California. The house 
may be small but because of the area it could sell for over 1 million.

14:00 ZOMBIE HOUSE FLIPPING Repeat WS PG

Florene 

The team gets excited when they find a "granny home". A house that hasn't been updated in a long time, but has 
good bones and shouldn't take much work to flip. They snatch it up to do a streamlined, one-month reno.

15:00 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

Game Plays On The Block  

Dean and Shay have a game changing idea for their apartment. The girls use their best assets to get the job done. 
Whitney finds something lurking in her new toilet. 

16:00 LAWN & ORDER Repeat WS G

Instant Grassification 

In the series premiere, the team help a recently married couple revamp their home's lawn to improve the property's 
sale value.

16:30 FLEA MARKET FLIP Repeat WS G

The Hip Habitat Flip 

Two teams representing Habitat for Humanity go head-to-head to win $5,000. Lara Spencer gives them $500 and 
one hour to find three cohesive pieces to create a "Hip Habitat" living space vignette.

17:00 GOOD BONES Repeat WS PG

A Stately Home Full of Slithering Surprises 

Karen and Mina team up with their friend Josh on a high-stakes property in Fountain Square, but they find it is 
infested with snakes.
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Mon Jun 13, 2022

18:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Rolling on the Riviera Maya 

Laney and Brian search for a family home in Riviera Maya, Mexico; Brian loves the idea of their kids being able to 
live in the raw, natural environment, but Laney is more concerned with finding a safe, comfortable home for the 
family.

18:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Living the sweet life in Puerta Vallarta 

A couple leaves the corporate world to open a chocolate shop in Puerto Vallarta, Mexico; he thinks they shouldn't 
blow the budget on an extravagant home, but she wants a place with plenty of room for her beloved dogs.

19:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Salty Shores Starter Home 

Kevin and Aman are tired of pouring their money into rent, so they decide it's the perfect time to hunt for their first 
home on the salty shores of Warwick, R.I.; Kevin wants a big yard for a dog and a family.

19:30 HOUSE HUNTERS WS G

A Designer's Fresh Start in Atlanta 

After a recent divorce, an interior designer is looking to move out of her loft and into a place that's more walkable in 
Atlanta. Her friend and agent has a variety of options to push her out of her comfort zone.

20:30 ONE WEEK TO SELL WS G

Bridging the Style Gap Sight Unseen 

Taylor agrees to revamp a home, sight unseen; plagued with floral wallpaper and an outdated kitchen, Taylor relies 
on her artistic skills to make the house blend in with its chic neighbourhood.

21:30 UNSELLABLE HOUSES WS G

Nineties to Now 

After sitting on the market for months, a couple's dated tract home desperately needs Lyndsay and Leslie's help; 
competing with new homes in the area, they update it.

22:30 TEXAS FLIP N MOVE Repeat WS G

Classic Home vs. Eclectic Suite 

Gary and Jerry win a large house at auction but must split the house in half in order to take it on the road; as they 
renovate the larger house, they enlist Gary's Girls to help renovate the smaller piece as a mother-in-law suite.

23:30 THE REAL HOUSEWIVES OF BEVERLY 
HILLS WS M

The Divided States of Erika 

past issues resurface. Erika's shocking announcement is the topic of conversation at Sutton's Paris-themed 
luncheon, as the women seek answers trying to make sense of it all. Meanwhile, Crystal opens up about a difficult 
period in her life, and Lisa gets a thrill playing with her hubby's firehose.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Sexual References

00:30 OVERSERVED WITH LISA VANDERPUMP WS M

Diva Tea: Iggy Azalea & Trixie Mattel 

Lisa throws a proper English Tea with some very improper conversation as Iggy Azalea and Trixie Mattel share tales 
of red carpet underwear fails, one-night stands, and a famous baby daddy.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Sexual References
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Mon Jun 13, 2022

01:00 OVERSERVED WITH LISA VANDERPUMP WS M

Cabo Fiesta: Tori Spelling & Jeff Lewis 

Lisa recreates her favourite moments from years of vacationing in Mexico with a night of margaritas, seafood, 
surprise secrets and wild dares with Tori Spelling and Jeff Lewis.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Sexual References

01:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Rolling on the Riviera Maya 

Laney and Brian search for a family home in Riviera Maya, Mexico; Brian loves the idea of their kids being able to 
live in the raw, natural environment, but Laney is more concerned with finding a safe, comfortable home for the 
family.

02:00 ONE WEEK TO SELL Repeat WS G

Bridging the Style Gap Sight Unseen 

Taylor agrees to revamp a home, sight unseen; plagued with floral wallpaper and an outdated kitchen, Taylor relies 
on her artistic skills to make the house blend in with its chic neighbourhood.

02:30 ONE WEEK TO SELL Repeat WS G

A Design Intervention 

Taylor and her team do a design intervention for a family finding closure with their beloved home; after spending 
years in unfinished renovations, Taylor transforms the home.

03:00 MILLION DOLLAR LISTING NY Repeat WS M

Ruffled Heathers 

Fredrik has a run-in with L.A. agent Heather Altman at his open house; Ryan markets a beautiful Park Avenue 
apartment to mysterious buyers from a secret government; Steve realizes decisions at home are easier to make 
than decisions with developers.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Sexual References

04:00 UNSELLABLE HOUSES Repeat WS G

Nineties to Now 

After sitting on the market for months, a couple's dated tract home desperately needs Lyndsay and Leslie's help; 
competing with new homes in the area, they update it.

05:00 LAWN & ORDER Repeat WS G

Instant Grassification 

In the series premiere, the team help a recently married couple revamp their home's lawn to improve the property's 
sale value.

05:30 FLEA MARKET FLIP Repeat WS G

The Hip Habitat Flip 

Two teams representing Habitat for Humanity go head-to-head to win $5,000. Lara Spencer gives them $500 and 
one hour to find three cohesive pieces to create a "Hip Habitat" living space vignette.
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Tue Jun 14, 2022

06:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Living the sweet life in Puerta Vallarta 

A couple leaves the corporate world to open a chocolate shop in Puerto Vallarta, Mexico; he thinks they shouldn't 
blow the budget on an extravagant home, but she wants a place with plenty of room for her beloved dogs.

06:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Salty Shores Starter Home 

Kevin and Aman are tired of pouring their money into rent, so they decide it's the perfect time to hunt for their first 
home on the salty shores of Warwick, R.I.; Kevin wants a big yard for a dog and a family.

07:00 TEXAS FLIP N MOVE Repeat WS G

Classic Home vs. Eclectic Suite 

Gary and Jerry win a large house at auction but must split the house in half in order to take it on the road; as they 
renovate the larger house, they enlist Gary's Girls to help renovate the smaller piece as a mother-in-law suite.

08:00 OUTDOORS INDOORS Captioned WS G

Tree Trimming 

We follow a group of enthusiastic and experienced tree trimmers, Dr Derek checks out what check up your dog 
needs, we unlock the secret to the next generation of door furniture and find out the recipe to successfully using our 
excess produce.

08:30 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

Game Plays On The Block  

Dean and Shay have a game changing idea for their apartment. The girls use their best assets to get the job done. 
Whitney finds something lurking in her new toilet. 

09:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Rolling on the Riviera Maya 

Laney and Brian search for a family home in Riviera Maya, Mexico; Brian loves the idea of their kids being able to 
live in the raw, natural environment, but Laney is more concerned with finding a safe, comfortable home for the 
family.

10:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Living the sweet life in Puerta Vallarta 

A couple leaves the corporate world to open a chocolate shop in Puerto Vallarta, Mexico; he thinks they shouldn't 
blow the budget on an extravagant home, but she wants a place with plenty of room for her beloved dogs.

10:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Salty Shores Starter Home 

Kevin and Aman are tired of pouring their money into rent, so they decide it's the perfect time to hunt for their first 
home on the salty shores of Warwick, R.I.; Kevin wants a big yard for a dog and a family.

11:00 LAWN & ORDER Repeat WS G

Instant Grassification 

In the series premiere, the team help a recently married couple revamp their home's lawn to improve the property's 
sale value.

11:30 FLEA MARKET FLIP Repeat WS G

The Hip Habitat Flip 

Two teams representing Habitat for Humanity go head-to-head to win $5,000. Lara Spencer gives them $500 and 
one hour to find three cohesive pieces to create a "Hip Habitat" living space vignette.
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Tue Jun 14, 2022

12:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

A Designer's Fresh Start in Atlanta 

After a recent divorce, an interior designer is looking to move out of her loft and into a place that's more walkable in 
Atlanta. Her friend and agent has a variety of options to push her out of her comfort zone.

12:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Country-Fried Compromise 

A country-boy and a city-slicker search for a place with more room in Nashville. They need a dedicated room for one 
of their drag alter egos, but they disagree on everything else, from how much to spend, to whether livestock is a 
good idea.

13:00 TEXAS FLIP N MOVE Repeat WS G

Classic Home vs. Eclectic Suite 

Gary and Jerry win a large house at auction but must split the house in half in order to take it on the road; as they 
renovate the larger house, they enlist Gary's Girls to help renovate the smaller piece as a mother-in-law suite.

14:00 ONE WEEK TO SELL Repeat WS G

Bridging the Style Gap Sight Unseen 

Taylor agrees to revamp a home, sight unseen; plagued with floral wallpaper and an outdated kitchen, Taylor relies 
on her artistic skills to make the house blend in with its chic neighbourhood.

14:30 ONE WEEK TO SELL Repeat WS G

A Design Intervention 

Taylor and her team do a design intervention for a family finding closure with their beloved home; after spending 
years in unfinished renovations, Taylor transforms the home.

15:00 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

Who Said It Was Tacky? 

Tensions begin as one team gets caught using tools and one gets told their idea is (gasp) tacky. Suzi takes charge 
while Vonni is away and Whitney finds her wardrobe up a tree.

16:00 LAWN & ORDER Repeat WS G

Stuccoed to Sell 

A couple with too little time to invest in lawn care doesn't think their house will sell in its current state. Chris and Sara 
rescue their property and restore curb appeal with fresh paint, a patio and a stone path.

16:30 FLEA MARKET FLIP Repeat WS G

Making the Flipping Grade 

Two teams of teachers set out to prove they've got the "3 R's" of flipping down: rescuing, recycling and reinventing. 
Under the watchful eye of Lara Spencer, the teams first shop for three projects on their Flip List.

17:00 UNSELLABLE HOUSES Repeat WS G

Nineties to Now 

After sitting on the market for months, a couple's dated tract home desperately needs Lyndsay and Leslie's help; 
competing with new homes in the area, they update it.
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Tue Jun 14, 2022

18:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Moving on to Fashionable Milan 

Jessica has been longing to go abroad again after studying in Spain and then spending 10 years working in 
Cincinnati; now with a job transfer to Milan, Italy, she's making her dream come true and taking her sister along to 
help her find a place.

18:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Going Big In Mexico 

A couple wants to escape their busy accounting firm for the beaches of Puerto Vallarta, Mexico; he doesn't mind 
breaking the bank for a place that has everything he wants, but she knows they have to keep their business afloat to 
afford a second home.

19:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

San Juan Islands Serenity 

Sybil and Travis are searching for another home among the San Juan Islands for a family vacation spot; while Sybil 
wants to find a home that will appeal to renters, Travis is firm on budget.

19:30 COUNTRY LIFE FOR HALF THE PRICE WS G

Helen and Ashley: Reading to west Wales 

Kate Humble visits Reading, where mum Helen, dad Ash and their two sons, Ben and Joe, plus a small menagerie 
of animals-are bursting out of their cramped two-bed suburban bungalow.

20:30 FIXER UPPER Repeat WS PG

Space in the Suburbs 

San Diego transplants Mary and Dustyn are on the hunt for their family's dream home in Waco, Texas, and they turn 
to Chip and Joanna to locate and renovate a four-bedroom with a large yard and open space for hosting guests.

21:30 RESTORED Repeat WS G

1910 Arts & Crafts Farmhouse 

Brett restores a 1910 Arts and Crafts farmhouse for a family that relocates to Cherry Valley, Calif.; Brett opens up 
the original front porch, changes the layout in the living room and guts the kitchen to install some unique cabinetry.

22:30 BEACHFRONT BARGAIN HUNT WS G

Shopping for a Surfside Deal 

A couple that's used to relocating for work is off to Texas where they're excited to live the beach life. They've 
narrowed their search to Surfside Beach, but must find a property they can afford before they dig their toes into the 
sand.

23:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Moving on to Fashionable Milan 

Jessica has been longing to go abroad again after studying in Spain and then spending 10 years working in 
Cincinnati; now with a job transfer to Milan, Italy, she's making her dream come true and taking her sister along to 
help her find a place.

00:00 THE REAL HOUSEWIVES OF POTOMAC WS M

Serving Up Betrayals 

Ashley confronts Michael about the blog rumours. Gizelle corrals the ladies together for a wine tasting to celebrate 
her literary award, but the celebration is quickly halted when tension escalates to an alarming level.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Sexual References

PLEASE NOTE: This document and its contents are embargoed until 9:00 AM Sunday 05 June 2022. This 
document is confidential and is the copyright of Nine Network Australia Pty. Ltd. This document or its 
contents must not be disclosed or released to any third party before the Embargo Date.

Page 11 of 29

Sydney Program Guide



Tue Jun 14, 2022

01:00 FAMILY KARMA WS M

Family Blessings 

It's a Diwali to remember as Amrit prepares to come out to the matriarch of his family - his grandmother.

Starring: Bali Chainani, Amrit Kapai

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Sexual References

02:00 FIXER UPPER Repeat WS PG

Space in the Suburbs 

San Diego transplants Mary and Dustyn are on the hunt for their family's dream home in Waco, Texas, and they turn 
to Chip and Joanna to locate and renovate a four-bedroom with a large yard and open space for hosting guests.

03:00 POSTCARDS Captioned Repeat WS PG

The team revisit some of their favourite stories from this season. Todd heads up to Bendigo, Shane shows us some 
of the best food in Essendon, Kris takes us to the beautiful Otways and the Boys from Travel Guides explore the 
CBD.

03:30 GETAWAY Captioned Repeat WS PG

Scenic - Black Sea #1 

This week on Getaway special guest Kate Ceberano heads to Eastern Europe for a cruise along the Danube 
through Hungary, Croatia and Serbia. 

04:00 BEACHFRONT BARGAIN HUNT Repeat WS G

Shopping for a Surfside Deal 

A couple that's used to relocating for work is off to Texas where they're excited to live the beach life. They've 
narrowed their search to Surfside Beach, but must find a property they can afford before they dig their toes into the 
sand.

04:30 BEACHFRONT BARGAIN HUNT Repeat WS G

Rugged Oregon Coast 

A couple that had their first date on the Oregon coast looks to buy a property by the water that they can call their 
home away from home.

05:00 LAWN & ORDER Repeat WS G

Stuccoed to Sell 

A couple with too little time to invest in lawn care doesn't think their house will sell in its current state. Chris and Sara 
rescue their property and restore curb appeal with fresh paint, a patio and a stone path.

05:30 FLEA MARKET FLIP Repeat WS G

Making the Flipping Grade 

Two teams of teachers set out to prove they've got the "3 R's" of flipping down: rescuing, recycling and reinventing. 
Under the watchful eye of Lara Spencer, the teams first shop for three projects on their Flip List.
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Wed Jun 15, 2022

06:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Going Big In Mexico 

A couple wants to escape their busy accounting firm for the beaches of Puerto Vallarta, Mexico; he doesn't mind 
breaking the bank for a place that has everything he wants, but she knows they have to keep their business afloat to 
afford a second home.

06:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

San Juan Islands Serenity 

Sybil and Travis are searching for another home among the San Juan Islands for a family vacation spot; while Sybil 
wants to find a home that will appeal to renters, Travis is firm on budget.

07:00 BEACHFRONT BARGAIN HUNT Repeat WS G

Shopping for a Surfside Deal 

A couple that's used to relocating for work is off to Texas where they're excited to live the beach life. They've 
narrowed their search to Surfside Beach, but must find a property they can afford before they dig their toes into the 
sand.

07:30 BEACHFRONT BARGAIN HUNT Repeat WS G

Rugged Oregon Coast 

A couple that had their first date on the Oregon coast looks to buy a property by the water that they can call their 
home away from home.

08:00 OUTDOORS INDOORS Captioned WS G

Port Adelaide 

Simone guides us through Port Adelaide's museum precinct, Dr Derek puts the bite on dog teeth cleaning, we find 
out how to paint without the taint, gain an insight into working at Southern Cross Care and take a tour of a SA 
garden product icon.

08:30 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

Who Said It Was Tacky? 

Tensions begin as one team gets caught using tools and one gets told their idea is (gasp) tacky. Suzi takes charge 
while Vonni is away and Whitney finds her wardrobe up a tree.

09:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Moving on to Fashionable Milan 

Jessica has been longing to go abroad again after studying in Spain and then spending 10 years working in 
Cincinnati; now with a job transfer to Milan, Italy, she's making her dream come true and taking her sister along to 
help her find a place.

10:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Going Big In Mexico 

A couple wants to escape their busy accounting firm for the beaches of Puerto Vallarta, Mexico; he doesn't mind 
breaking the bank for a place that has everything he wants, but she knows they have to keep their business afloat to 
afford a second home.

10:30 OUTBACK & UNDER Captioned Repeat WS PG

Byron Bay - Part 2 

Hailey Winslow, Sadie Groodle and the team wrap up their Australian adventure in New South Wales, skydiving 
over the eastern-most point of the continent, galloping on horseback through the river, scuba diving with some of the 
biggest underwater creatures on earth and taking a look back at the adventure of a lifetime.
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11:00 GETAWAY Captioned Repeat WS PG

Scenic - Black Sea #1 

This week on Getaway special guest Kate Ceberano heads to Eastern Europe for a cruise along the Danube 
through Hungary, Croatia and Serbia. 

11:30 RESTORED Repeat WS G

1910 Arts & Crafts Farmhouse 

Brett restores a 1910 Arts and Crafts farmhouse for a family that relocates to Cherry Valley, Calif.; Brett opens up 
the original front porch, changes the layout in the living room and guts the kitchen to install some unique cabinetry.

12:30 FLIPPING VIRGINS Repeat WS PG

Sister Flip 

Sisters are eager to make it in Atlanta's flipping market, but would rather pay contractors to do the dirty work.

13:30 FIXER UPPER Repeat WS PG

Space in the Suburbs 

San Diego transplants Mary and Dustyn are on the hunt for their family's dream home in Waco, Texas, and they turn 
to Chip and Joanna to locate and renovate a four-bedroom with a large yard and open space for hosting guests.

14:30 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

Guest Bedrooms And Ensuite Reveal 

The Block is on lockdown. Half a day before room reveal The Block is evacuated. Will the teams all finish their 
rooms and who will take home the $10K. 

16:00 LAWN & ORDER Repeat WS G

Condemned Cottage 

An over-ambitious couple bit off more than they could chew with their cottage fixer-upper. With plants growing out of 
the foundation and peeled paint on the siding, it's up to Chris and Sara to save this uninhabitable eyesore.

16:30 FLEA MARKET FLIP Repeat WS G

Mama Got Swag? 

A mother-son duo takes on a pair of flipping friends at the flea market where they each have $500 and one hour to 
find flip-list projects that include Rustic to Refined, Deconstruct Reconstruct and Pop of Colour.

17:00 COUNTRY LIFE FOR HALF THE PRICE Repeat WS G

Helen and Ashley: Reading to west Wales 

Kate Humble visits Reading, where mum Helen, dad Ash and their two sons, Ben and Joe, plus a small menagerie 
of animals-are bursting out of their cramped two-bed suburban bungalow.
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18:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Roots Versus Reality in Gradisca d'Isonzo, Italy 

Gradisca d'Isonzo is easy to love, but Robert's wife, Laura, is afraid she'll feel like an outsider; as the couple look for 
a home, they soon find that Robert's singular focus on re-creating the past leaves Laura feeling like the odd woman 
out.

18:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Finding Comforts in Bangalore 

Adventure-loving Nik takes a job offer in Bangalore, India, and while Misty lived with him in Europe before, India 
proves to be a drastic difference.

19:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Awesome in Alligator Point 

A couple searches Florida's "forgotten coast" in Alligator Point for a quiet getaway far from the hustle and bustle of 
their daily lives in Atlanta; while she is all about proximity to the beach, he is focused on boating in the bay.

19:30 HOUSES WITH HISTORY WS G

The One Built in 1666 

Mike, Jen and Rich help a couple renovate their 1666 Federalist-style home that's riddled with 350-year-old 
structural problems. They transform the untouched 1750s attic into dual bathrooms and add delicate features to call 
out the home's original design.

20:30 HOME TOWN Repeat WS G

The Cafe House 

Restaurateur brothers want to open a cafe with an apartment on the property; Ben and Erin give it a functioning 
kitchen and dining rooms, and an efficient home.

21:30 HOUSE HUNTERS RENOVATION Repeat WS G

Baby Countdown 

In Denver, expectant parents enlist the help of a designer and contractor to finish their home renovations before the 
baby arrives; the couple begins to worry the job won't get done in time when they encounter problems.

22:30 MEDITERRANEAN LIFE WS G

From Florida to the Spanish Coast 

A Florida family fell in love with Europe while traveling and decided to permanently plant themselves in Spain. They 
dream of finding a home where they can enjoy the incredible beaches and mountain ranges along the Spanish 
coastline of Marbella.

23:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Roots Versus Reality in Gradisca d'Isonzo, Italy 

Gradisca d'Isonzo is easy to love, but Robert's wife, Laura, is afraid she'll feel like an outsider; as the couple look for 
a home, they soon find that Robert's singular focus on re-creating the past leaves Laura feeling like the odd woman 
out.

00:00 THE REAL HOUSEWIVES OF SALT LAKE 
CITY WS M

Reunion Part 3 

A peek inside the unconventional lives of six successful women navigating an exclusive social circle in a city where 
religion, status and perfection are praised to the highest degree.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Sexual References
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Wed Jun 15, 2022

01:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Finding Comforts in Bangalore 

Adventure-loving Nik takes a job offer in Bangalore, India, and while Misty lived with him in Europe before, India 
proves to be a drastic difference.

01:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Awesome in Alligator Point 

A couple searches Florida's "forgotten coast" in Alligator Point for a quiet getaway far from the hustle and bustle of 
their daily lives in Atlanta; while she is all about proximity to the beach, he is focused on boating in the bay.

02:00 HOUSES WITH HISTORY Repeat WS G

The One Built in 1666 

Mike, Jen and Rich help a couple renovate their 1666 Federalist-style home that's riddled with 350-year-old 
structural problems. They transform the untouched 1750s attic into dual bathrooms and add delicate features to call 
out the home's original design.

03:00 HOME TOWN Repeat WS G

The Cafe House 

Restaurateur brothers want to open a cafe with an apartment on the property; Ben and Erin give it a functioning 
kitchen and dining rooms, and an efficient home.

04:00 MEDITERRANEAN LIFE Repeat WS G

From Florida to the Spanish Coast 

A Florida family fell in love with Europe while traveling and decided to permanently plant themselves in Spain. They 
dream of finding a home where they can enjoy the incredible beaches and mountain ranges along the Spanish 
coastline of Marbella.

04:30 MEDITERRANEAN LIFE Repeat WS G

Dreams Come True in Portugal 

A couple decides to ditch California and raise their daughter around European culture with a move to laid-back 
Portugal. While he wants to wake up to stunning ocean views each day, she dreams of reconnecting with her roots 
by living in a traditional home.

05:00 LAWN & ORDER Repeat WS G

Condemned Cottage 

An over-ambitious couple bit off more than they could chew with their cottage fixer-upper. With plants growing out of 
the foundation and peeled paint on the siding, it's up to Chris and Sara to save this uninhabitable eyesore.

05:30 FLEA MARKET FLIP Repeat WS G

Mama Got Swag? 

A mother-son duo takes on a pair of flipping friends at the flea market where they each have $500 and one hour to 
find flip-list projects that include Rustic to Refined, Deconstruct Reconstruct and Pop of Colour.
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06:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Finding Comforts in Bangalore 

Adventure-loving Nik takes a job offer in Bangalore, India, and while Misty lived with him in Europe before, India 
proves to be a drastic difference.

06:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Awesome in Alligator Point 

A couple searches Florida's "forgotten coast" in Alligator Point for a quiet getaway far from the hustle and bustle of 
their daily lives in Atlanta; while she is all about proximity to the beach, he is focused on boating in the bay.

07:00 FLIPPING VIRGINS Repeat WS PG

Sister Flip 

Sisters are eager to make it in Atlanta's flipping market, but would rather pay contractors to do the dirty work.

08:00 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

Guest Bedrooms And Ensuite Reveal 

The Block is on lockdown. Half a day before room reveal The Block is evacuated. Will the teams all finish their 
rooms and who will take home the $10K. 

09:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Roots Versus Reality in Gradisca d'Isonzo, Italy 

Gradisca d'Isonzo is easy to love, but Robert's wife, Laura, is afraid she'll feel like an outsider; as the couple look for 
a home, they soon find that Robert's singular focus on re-creating the past leaves Laura feeling like the odd woman 
out.

10:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Finding Comforts in Bangalore 

Adventure-loving Nik takes a job offer in Bangalore, India, and while Misty lived with him in Europe before, India 
proves to be a drastic difference.

10:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Awesome in Alligator Point 

A couple searches Florida's "forgotten coast" in Alligator Point for a quiet getaway far from the hustle and bustle of 
their daily lives in Atlanta; while she is all about proximity to the beach, he is focused on boating in the bay.

11:00 HOUSES WITH HISTORY Repeat WS G

The One Built in 1666 

Mike, Jen and Rich help a couple renovate their 1666 Federalist-style home that's riddled with 350-year-old 
structural problems. They transform the untouched 1750s attic into dual bathrooms and add delicate features to call 
out the home's original design.

12:00 HOME TOWN Repeat WS G

The Cafe House 

Restaurateur brothers want to open a cafe with an apartment on the property; Ben and Erin give it a functioning 
kitchen and dining rooms, and an efficient home.
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13:00 MEDITERRANEAN LIFE Repeat WS G

From Florida to the Spanish Coast 

A Florida family fell in love with Europe while traveling and decided to permanently plant themselves in Spain. They 
dream of finding a home where they can enjoy the incredible beaches and mountain ranges along the Spanish 
coastline of Marbella.

13:30 MEDITERRANEAN LIFE Repeat WS G

Dreams Come True in Portugal 

A couple decides to ditch California and raise their daughter around European culture with a move to laid-back 
Portugal. While he wants to wake up to stunning ocean views each day, she dreams of reconnecting with her roots 
by living in a traditional home.

14:00 HOUSE HUNTERS RENOVATION Repeat WS G

Baby Countdown 

In Denver, expectant parents enlist the help of a designer and contractor to finish their home renovations before the 
baby arrives; the couple begins to worry the job won't get done in time when they encounter problems.

15:00 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

Master Bedroom Week Begins 

Week three on The Blocktagon begins and there are big plans for some impressive master bedrooms and walk-in 
robes. From day one Andrew and Whitney struggle with the building schedule and foreman Keith and Dan are 
forced to intervene.

16:00 LAWN & ORDER Repeat WS G

Slippery Slope 

Chris and Sarah stretch their budget to help a couple with three boys and an upcoming move raise their home's 
market value and put it on the market as soon as possible.

16:30 FLEA MARKET FLIP Repeat WS G

Funky Family Flip 

A father and daughter team up to face her uncle and sister at the flea market, where each team gets $500 and one 
hour to find flip-list items that include Funk-tional, 21st-Century Design and Create a Pair.

17:00 HOUSE HUNTERS RENOVATION Repeat WS G

Baby Countdown 

In Denver, expectant parents enlist the help of a designer and contractor to finish their home renovations before the 
baby arrives; the couple begins to worry the job won't get done in time when they encounter problems.
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18:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Starry Eyed in St. Martin 

Successful New York City entrepreneurs feel the draw to return to Saint Martin in the French West Indies; in order to 
make this move work, their new place will have to double as both a dream home and a working bed and breakfast.

18:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Warm Wishes in Playa Hermosa, Costa Rica 

A couple that enjoys living in Fargo most of the year is done dealing with North Dakota's brutally cold winters; they 
want to purchase a snowbird sanctuary in Costa Rica, but finding a place with green space next to the sand might 
be out of reach.

19:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Making it Happen in Hampton Beach 

A couple search Hampton Beach, N.H., for a family-friendly getaway that has something for everyone; while one is 
all about the view and outdoor living space, the other wants something close to the action.

19:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL WS G

Military Command in South Limburg 

A couple and their two young sons are moving for his military career to South Limburg, Netherlands. They're looking 
for a home with four bedrooms and plenty of outdoor space, but they're in a hurry to find a place, so their options 
may be limited.

20:30 FIXER TO FABULOUS WS G

Small Rancher Gets The Biggest Addition 

Jenny's sister wants to put down some roots with her husband and two sons in Arkansas! Dave and Jenny face a 
massive undertaking as they transform a small rancher into a two-story dream home with a pool and aquarium.

21:30 MY LOTTERY DREAM HOME Repeat WS PG

Old Florida Charm 

When a New York couple won $7 million on the lottery, they said goodbye to hard work in the Big Apple and hello to 
sunny retirement in Vero Beach, Florida. Dream home hunter David Bromstad helps them shop for the perfect 
property.

22:30 BARGAIN MANSIONS Repeat WS G

Classic Meets Modern Farm 

Tamara turns a large, old farmhouse into a country living-style home; she creates an open floor plan, transforms the 
dreary master suite, and adds country charm and character throughout the entire property.

23:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Starry Eyed in St. Martin 

Successful New York City entrepreneurs feel the draw to return to Saint Martin in the French West Indies; in order to 
make this move work, their new place will have to double as both a dream home and a working bed and breakfast.

00:00 THE REAL HOUSEWIVES OF ORANGE 
COUNTY WS M

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Sexual References

01:00 BELOW DECK MEDITERRANEAN WS M

It's Like Rain on Your Wedding Day 

As the crew scrambles to get ready for a wedding that may or may not happen, Captain Sandy prepares to officiate 
for the first time; the group's first night out leaves some crew members feeling the love, while others clash.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Sexual References
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02:00 MY LOTTERY DREAM HOME Repeat WS PG

Old Florida Charm 

When a New York couple won $7 million on the lottery, they said goodbye to hard work in the Big Apple and hello to 
sunny retirement in Vero Beach, Florida. Dream home hunter David Bromstad helps them shop for the perfect 
property.

02:30 MY LOTTERY DREAM HOME Repeat WS PG

Payday in V-A 

An attorney and single father of a three-year-old son scored $1 million on the Mega Millions. Now he's ready to 
move out of his rental and find the perfect father-son forever home in beautiful Richmond, Virginia.

03:00 BARGAIN MANSIONS Repeat WS G

Classic Meets Modern Farm 

Tamara turns a large, old farmhouse into a country living-style home; she creates an open floor plan, transforms the 
dreary master suite, and adds country charm and character throughout the entire property.

04:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Military Command in South Limburg 

A couple and their two young sons are moving for his military career to South Limburg, Netherlands. They're looking 
for a home with four bedrooms and plenty of outdoor space, but they're in a hurry to find a place, so their options 
may be limited.

04:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Too Busy for the Beach in Brisbane 

A job promotion has a family moving sight unseen to Brisbane, Australia. They're looking for a house with a large 
yard and a pool for their two daughters, and he prefers to be near the city center and close to work, but she wants a 
place near the beach.

05:00 LAWN & ORDER Repeat WS G

Slippery Slope 

Chris and Sarah stretch their budget to help a couple with three boys and an upcoming move raise their home's 
market value and put it on the market as soon as possible.

05:30 FLEA MARKET FLIP Repeat WS G

Funky Family Flip 

A father and daughter team up to face her uncle and sister at the flea market, where each team gets $500 and one 
hour to find flip-list items that include Funk-tional, 21st-Century Design and Create a Pair.
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06:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Warm Wishes in Playa Hermosa, Costa Rica 

A couple that enjoys living in Fargo most of the year is done dealing with North Dakota's brutally cold winters; they 
want to purchase a snowbird sanctuary in Costa Rica, but finding a place with green space next to the sand might 
be out of reach.

06:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Making it Happen in Hampton Beach 

A couple search Hampton Beach, N.H., for a family-friendly getaway that has something for everyone; while one is 
all about the view and outdoor living space, the other wants something close to the action.

07:00 GETAWAY Captioned Repeat WS PG

Scenic - Black Sea #1 

This week on Getaway special guest Kate Ceberano heads to Eastern Europe for a cruise along the Danube 
through Hungary, Croatia and Serbia. 

07:30 POSTCARDS Captioned Repeat WS PG

The team revisit some of their favourite stories from this season. Todd heads up to Bendigo, Shane shows us some 
of the best food in Essendon, Kris takes us to the beautiful Otways and the Boys from Travel Guides explore the 
CBD.

08:00 OUTDOORS INDOORS Captioned WS G

One and All  

Simone gets a tour of the One & All, Kim shows why gardening should be everyone's cup of tea, Ally talks brain 
boosting food, we learn how to keep safe in and out of the home, and find out the latest in micro irrigation. 

08:30 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

Master Bedroom Week Begins 

Week three on The Blocktagon begins and there are big plans for some impressive master bedrooms and walk-in 
robes. From day one Andrew and Whitney struggle with the building schedule and foreman Keith and Dan are 
forced to intervene.

09:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Starry Eyed in St. Martin 

Successful New York City entrepreneurs feel the draw to return to Saint Martin in the French West Indies; in order to 
make this move work, their new place will have to double as both a dream home and a working bed and breakfast.

10:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Warm Wishes in Playa Hermosa, Costa Rica 

A couple that enjoys living in Fargo most of the year is done dealing with North Dakota's brutally cold winters; they 
want to purchase a snowbird sanctuary in Costa Rica, but finding a place with green space next to the sand might 
be out of reach.

10:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Making it Happen in Hampton Beach 

A couple search Hampton Beach, N.H., for a family-friendly getaway that has something for everyone; while one is 
all about the view and outdoor living space, the other wants something close to the action.

11:00 LAWN & ORDER Repeat WS G

Slippery Slope 

Chris and Sarah stretch their budget to help a couple with three boys and an upcoming move raise their home's 
market value and put it on the market as soon as possible.
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11:30 HELLO SA Captioned Repeat WS PG

Adelaide Unleashed 

It's time to get back in to the city and support our local businesses. We're going to show you the best ways to 
unleash your curiosity, adventure, hunger, thirst and style. 

12:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Military Command in South Limburg 

A couple and their two young sons are moving for his military career to South Limburg, Netherlands. They're looking 
for a home with four bedrooms and plenty of outdoor space, but they're in a hurry to find a place, so their options 
may be limited.

12:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Too Busy for the Beach in Brisbane 

A job promotion has a family moving sight unseen to Brisbane, Australia. They're looking for a house with a large 
yard and a pool for their two daughters, and he prefers to be near the city center and close to work, but she wants a 
place near the beach.

13:00 BARGAIN MANSIONS Repeat WS G

Classic Meets Modern Farm 

Tamara turns a large, old farmhouse into a country living-style home; she creates an open floor plan, transforms the 
dreary master suite, and adds country charm and character throughout the entire property.

14:00 MY LOTTERY DREAM HOME Repeat WS PG

Old Florida Charm 

When a New York couple won $7 million on the lottery, they said goodbye to hard work in the Big Apple and hello to 
sunny retirement in Vero Beach, Florida. Dream home hunter David Bromstad helps them shop for the perfect 
property.

14:30 MY LOTTERY DREAM HOME Repeat WS PG

Payday in V-A 

An attorney and single father of a three-year-old son scored $1 million on the Mega Millions. Now he's ready to 
move out of his rental and find the perfect father-son forever home in beautiful Richmond, Virginia.

15:00 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

Life Lessons On A Building Site 

Tonight there's major construction work to the exterior of the building. The old fire stairs are being relocated and the 
northern side of the building will be flooded in natural light. The less experienced renovators are struggling with the 
work load.

16:00 LAWN & ORDER Repeat WS G

A House Full of Hornets 

Chris Lambton and Sara Bendrick put a couple to work making their house a home by addressing its two driveways, 
overgrown shrubs and unsightly paint colour.

16:30 FLEA MARKET FLIP Repeat WS G

Dealer's Flipping Choice 

Two teams of skilled furniture flippers square off for a $5,000 prize. The action kicks off at the flea market, where 
each team receives a budget of $500 and just one hour to find the three projects on their flip list.
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17:00 FIXER TO FABULOUS Repeat WS G

Small Rancher Gets The Biggest Addition 

Jenny's sister wants to put down some roots with her husband and two sons in Arkansas! Dave and Jenny face a 
massive undertaking as they transform a small rancher into a two-story dream home with a pool and aquarium.
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18:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Flying Low Over Baja California, Mexico 

A San Diego couple seek a home in Mexico's Baja Peninsula, but a deeper dive into the region's real estate quickly 
reveals that the couple has differing ideas about the perfect home.

18:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

See You There in Villefranche-sur-Mer 

A couple that's been living long distance wants to purchase a home in Villefranche-sur-Mer, France, where they can 
spend longer periods of time together; one wants something sensible, but the other sees the opportunity to realize a 
lifelong dream.

19:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Ocean Side Estate in Ocean Park 

A couple is hunting for a home nestled among the dunes of Ocean Park, Wash., where they can raise their 
daughter; they want their oceanside estate to be both move-in ready and on the beach with open space to play.

19:30 MAINE CABIN MASTERS Repeat WS PG

The Shaw Camp Re-Imagination 

A family from Maine work together to save a historic cabin from the 1930s that was owned by a famous Maine 
politician, but they wonder if they can get along enough to finish the project as problems arise in their six week 
timespan to fix it.

20:30 HOME AGAIN WITH THE FORDS Repeat WS G

A Fresh Start 

A New Yorker moving back to Pittsburgh purchases her grandfather's old property in hopes of making a fresh start 
with her son.

21:30 BUILDING OFF THE GRID: FLOATING 
CASTLE Repeat WS G

Building Off the Grid: Floating Castle 

Marine scientists in Florida hire engineers Nicolas Derouin and Arnaud Luguet to create a first-of-its-kind floating 
home; they have nine months to complete it, but unpredictable weather and building hiccups may sink this project 
before it can swim.

22:30 LAKEFRONT BARGAIN HUNT Repeat WS G

Permanent Pad on Norris Lake, Tennessee 

A Chicago couple with a teenage daughter is looking for more room to spread out and enjoy time together; they feel 
like now is the time to find a budget-friendly permanent home on Norris Lake, Tenn., with million-dollar views.

23:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Flying Low Over Baja California, Mexico 

A San Diego couple seek a home in Mexico's Baja Peninsula, but a deeper dive into the region's real estate quickly 
reveals that the couple has differing ideas about the perfect home.

00:00 MARRIED TO MEDICINE: LOS ANGELES WS M

Prepare for Backlash 

Last call at Jazmin's cocktail party brings a surprising resolution between her and former nemesis Imani; with 
Britten's best friend Contessa and her ATL friends in town, Mack throws an upscale birthday bash for Britten that 
takes her by surprise.

Cons.Advice: Themes, Some Coarse Language

PLEASE NOTE: This document and its contents are embargoed until 9:00 AM Sunday 05 June 2022. This 
document is confidential and is the copyright of Nine Network Australia Pty. Ltd. This document or its 
contents must not be disclosed or released to any third party before the Embargo Date.
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Fri Jun 17, 2022

01:00 MADE IN CHELSEA WS M

An emotional Zara and Sam meet up for the first time since their break-up. Meanwhile, with tensions running high in 
Cornwall, Tristan makes a dramatic decision.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Sexual References

02:00 HOME AGAIN WITH THE FORDS Repeat WS G

A Fresh Start 

A New Yorker moving back to Pittsburgh purchases her grandfather's old property in hopes of making a fresh start 
with her son.

03:00 BUILDING OFF THE GRID: FLOATING 
CASTLE Repeat WS G

Building Off the Grid: Floating Castle 

Marine scientists in Florida hire engineers Nicolas Derouin and Arnaud Luguet to create a first-of-its-kind floating 
home; they have nine months to complete it, but unpredictable weather and building hiccups may sink this project 
before it can swim.

04:00 LAKEFRONT BARGAIN HUNT Repeat WS G

Permanent Pad on Norris Lake, Tennessee 

A Chicago couple with a teenage daughter is looking for more room to spread out and enjoy time together; they feel 
like now is the time to find a budget-friendly permanent home on Norris Lake, Tenn., with million-dollar views.

04:30 LAKEFRONT BARGAIN HUNT Repeat WS G

A Lake House Between Friends 

Best friends from Greenville, S.C., decide to pool their money and buy a vacation home to share; they hope to find a 
place with two master bedrooms, a dock over deep water, and space for entertaining.

05:00 LAWN & ORDER Repeat WS G

A House Full of Hornets 

Chris Lambton and Sara Bendrick put a couple to work making their house a home by addressing its two driveways, 
overgrown shrubs and unsightly paint colour.

05:30 FLEA MARKET FLIP Repeat WS G

Dealer's Flipping Choice 

Two teams of skilled furniture flippers square off for a $5,000 prize. The action kicks off at the flea market, where 
each team receives a budget of $500 and just one hour to find the three projects on their flip list.

PLEASE NOTE: This document and its contents are embargoed until 9:00 AM Sunday 05 June 2022. This 
document is confidential and is the copyright of Nine Network Australia Pty. Ltd. This document or its 
contents must not be disclosed or released to any third party before the Embargo Date.
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Sat Jun 18, 2022

06:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

See You There in Villefranche-sur-Mer 

A couple that's been living long distance wants to purchase a home in Villefranche-sur-Mer, France, where they can 
spend longer periods of time together; one wants something sensible, but the other sees the opportunity to realize a 
lifelong dream.

06:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Ocean Side Estate in Ocean Park 

A couple is hunting for a home nestled among the dunes of Ocean Park, Wash., where they can raise their 
daughter; they want their oceanside estate to be both move-in ready and on the beach with open space to play.

07:00 MAINE CABIN MASTERS Repeat WS PG

The Shaw Camp Re-Imagination 

A family from Maine work together to save a historic cabin from the 1930s that was owned by a famous Maine 
politician, but they wonder if they can get along enough to finish the project as problems arise in their six week 
timespan to fix it.

08:00 OUTDOORS INDOORS Captioned WS G

Canine Cuisine 

Dr Derek lets us know what food should be off your pooch's menu, Kim shows the secret to rewetting your garden, 
Jacqui weaves her styling magic, and we check out the most surprising kitchens.

08:30 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

Life Lessons On A Building Site 

Tonight there's major construction work to the exterior of the building. The old fire stairs are being relocated and the 
northern side of the building will be flooded in natural light. The less experienced renovators are struggling with the 
work load.

09:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Flying Low Over Baja California, Mexico 

A San Diego couple seek a home in Mexico's Baja Peninsula, but a deeper dive into the region's real estate quickly 
reveals that the couple has differing ideas about the perfect home.

10:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

See You There in Villefranche-sur-Mer 

A couple that's been living long distance wants to purchase a home in Villefranche-sur-Mer, France, where they can 
spend longer periods of time together; one wants something sensible, but the other sees the opportunity to realize a 
lifelong dream.

10:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Ocean Side Estate in Ocean Park 

A couple is hunting for a home nestled among the dunes of Ocean Park, Wash., where they can raise their 
daughter; they want their oceanside estate to be both move-in ready and on the beach with open space to play.

11:00 LAWN & ORDER Repeat WS G

A House Full of Hornets 

Chris Lambton and Sara Bendrick put a couple to work making their house a home by addressing its two driveways, 
overgrown shrubs and unsightly paint colour.

PLEASE NOTE: This document and its contents are embargoed until 9:00 AM Sunday 05 June 2022. This 
document is confidential and is the copyright of Nine Network Australia Pty. Ltd. This document or its 
contents must not be disclosed or released to any third party before the Embargo Date.
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Sat Jun 18, 2022

11:30 POSTCARDS Captioned Repeat WS PG

The team revisit some of their favourite stories from this season. Todd heads up to Bendigo, Shane shows us some 
of the best food in Essendon, Kris takes us to the beautiful Otways and the Boys from Travel Guides explore the 
CBD.

12:00 GETAWAY Captioned Repeat WS PG

Scenic - Black Sea #1 

This week on Getaway special guest Kate Ceberano heads to Eastern Europe for a cruise along the Danube 
through Hungary, Croatia and Serbia. 

12:30 BARNWOOD BUILDERS Repeat WS G

Barnwood Cottage 

The guys turn a new storage shed into an 1800s log cabin, then drive it to Round Top, Texas; Mark gets a lesson 
from a local silversmith; the team visits historic structures built around the state by 19th-century pioneers.

13:30 LAKEFRONT BARGAIN HUNT Repeat WS G

Permanent Pad on Norris Lake, Tennessee 

A Chicago couple with a teenage daughter is looking for more room to spread out and enjoy time together; they feel 
like now is the time to find a budget-friendly permanent home on Norris Lake, Tenn., with million-dollar views.

14:00 LAKEFRONT BARGAIN HUNT Repeat WS G

A Lake House Between Friends 

Best friends from Greenville, S.C., decide to pool their money and buy a vacation home to share; they hope to find a 
place with two master bedrooms, a dock over deep water, and space for entertaining.

14:30 HOME AGAIN WITH THE FORDS Repeat WS G

A Fresh Start 

A New Yorker moving back to Pittsburgh purchases her grandfather's old property in hopes of making a fresh start 
with her son.

15:30 FIXER TO FABULOUS Repeat WS G

Small Rancher Gets The Biggest Addition 

Jenny's sister wants to put down some roots with her husband and two sons in Arkansas! Dave and Jenny face a 
massive undertaking as they transform a small rancher into a two-story dream home with a pool and aquarium.

16:30 WORST TO FIRST Captioned Repeat WS G

Penny & Leif 

Now that their kids are young adults, Penny and Leif plan to move to the country. They would like a spacious home, 
in case their son or daughter moves home. Mickey and Sebastian must dig deep to deliver a big, gorgeous home.

17:30 MAINE CABIN MASTERS Repeat WS PG

The Shaw Camp Re-Imagination 

A family from Maine work together to save a historic cabin from the 1930s that was owned by a famous Maine 
politician, but they wonder if they can get along enough to finish the project as problems arise in their six week 
timespan to fix it.

PLEASE NOTE: This document and its contents are embargoed until 9:00 AM Sunday 05 June 2022. This 
document is confidential and is the copyright of Nine Network Australia Pty. Ltd. This document or its 
contents must not be disclosed or released to any third party before the Embargo Date.
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Sat Jun 18, 2022

18:30 BUILDING OFF THE GRID: FLOATING 
CASTLE Repeat WS G

Building Off the Grid: Floating Castle 

Marine scientists in Florida hire engineers Nicolas Derouin and Arnaud Luguet to create a first-of-its-kind floating 
home; they have nine months to complete it, but unpredictable weather and building hiccups may sink this project 
before it can swim.

19:30 ESCAPE TO THE CHATEAU Captioned Repeat WS G

Dick and Angel are preparing for a magical Christmas at the chateau, with festive treats for family and friends, 
including Dick's walnut wine and a super-sized Christmas tree.

20:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Writers Go Tiny on the Road 

Married Maryland freelance writers have moved out of their three-bedroom apartment to simplify, go mobile and go 
tiny.

21:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Closing the Distance in Denmark 

A couple that's been dating long distance is tired of traveling to see each other, so she's moving to Aarhus, Denmark 
to be with him; she wants to find a home outside the city and start an yoga studio, but he wants to be downtown.

22:30 HOUSE HUNTERS OFF THE GRID Repeat WS G

Cave Me Maybe 

A family search for a home in the remote mining town of Coober Pedy in the Australian Outback, where 
temperatures can reach 116 degrees and much of the population lives underground in cave-like dwellings called 
dugouts.

23:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Writers Go Tiny on the Road 

Married Maryland freelance writers have moved out of their three-bedroom apartment to simplify, go mobile and go 
tiny.

00:00 THE REAL HOUSEWIVES OF ATLANTA WS MA

More Love More Problems 

After a tumultuous trip to Greece, the women are back home in the ATL. Kandi heads to Chicago for a major acting 
opportunity, but her absence at home reopens old wounds. Eva debuts baby Maverick to the world, while the status 
of Kenya's marriage hangs in the balance. Porsha hosts a charity event and the ladies lay it all on the table.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Sexual References

01:00 THE REAL HOUSEWIVES OF CHESHIRE WS M

The Ice Queen Cometh 

After months of planning, Hanna is finally ready to launch her new business with a diamond-encrusted celebration, 
but tensions are brewing between the housewives.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Sexual References

02:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Closing the Distance in Denmark 

A couple that's been dating long distance is tired of traveling to see each other, so she's moving to Aarhus, Denmark 
to be with him; she wants to find a home outside the city and start an yoga studio, but he wants to be downtown.

PLEASE NOTE: This document and its contents are embargoed until 9:00 AM Sunday 05 June 2022. This 
document is confidential and is the copyright of Nine Network Australia Pty. Ltd. This document or its 
contents must not be disclosed or released to any third party before the Embargo Date.
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Sat Jun 18, 2022

02:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Continuing a Family Legacy in Greece? 

A couple with deep ties to Greece want to buy a home in Paralio Astros to be closer to relatives and to connect their 
sons to their heritage; he wants an apartment with two bedrooms, but she insists on having her own bathroom.

03:00 HOUSE HUNTERS OFF THE GRID Repeat WS G

Cave Me Maybe 

A family search for a home in the remote mining town of Coober Pedy in the Australian Outback, where 
temperatures can reach 116 degrees and much of the population lives underground in cave-like dwellings called 
dugouts.

03:30 HOUSE HUNTERS OFF THE GRID Repeat WS G

Inspiration In Mpumalanga 

After camping in the African bush for 17 years, Tony and Nicola have decided to buy a home in Eastern South 
Africa. IT consultant, Nicola still needs to earn an income, so connectivity will be important, but Tony's inspiration as 
a novelist comes from being in a remote location.

04:00 THE REAL HOUSEWIVES OF ATLANTA Repeat WS MA

More Love More Problems 

After a tumultuous trip to Greece, the women are back home in the ATL. Kandi heads to Chicago for a major acting 
opportunity, but her absence at home reopens old wounds. Eva debuts baby Maverick to the world, while the status 
of Kenya's marriage hangs in the balance. Porsha hosts a charity event and the ladies lay it all on the table.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Sexual References

05:00 THE REAL HOUSEWIVES OF CHESHIRE Repeat WS M

The Ice Queen Cometh 

After months of planning, Hanna is finally ready to launch her new business with a diamond-encrusted celebration, 
but tensions are brewing between the housewives.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Sexual References
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